
 

 

Announcements 
November 4—10, 2024 

       allsaints.sarnia@gmail.com  
 

All Saints’ Sarnia - 248 Vidal St. N., Sarnia, ON., N7T 5Y4  (519) 344-5167  

 

 Activities this Week 
Nov 4    Monday 
 7:00 pm—Group Meeting, Basement 
Nov 5   Tuesday 
 7:00 pm—Bluewater Chordsmen, Parish Hall 
Nov 6   Wednesday 
 10:00 am & 7:00 pm—Bible Study, Rectory 
Nov 7   Thursday 
 3:30 pm—Choir practice 
Nov 8   Friday 
 8:00 pm—Group Meeting, Parish Hall 
 7:00 pm—Creative Word, Rectory 
Nov 10    Remembrance Sunday 
 8:00 am—Holy Eucharist BCP 
 10:30 am—Holy Eucharist BAS 
 

OFFICE HOURS: Tuesday - Friday: 9am-1pm.  Steve Harnadek - Tues - Fri: 10 am - 12 Noon (Day off: Mon) (These are  

estimated times and do fluctuate, depending on circumstances. It is best to call first!) 

As You Prepare – All Saints’ Day B 
Isaiah 25:6-9: In accounts of the Last Supper, Jesus says 
that he will not drink wine again “until that day when I 
drink it new in the kingdom of God” (see Mark 14:25). 
Earthly language is inadequate for expressing heavenly 
notions. Chapters 24 to 27 of Isaiah are a prophecy about 
the end-times; our reading is a description of the celestial 
banquet to which Jesus refers.  
Revelation 21:1-6a: This is a prophecy which reveals se-
crets of heaven and earth. Our reading is from John’s rec-
ord of his vision of the end-times. 
John 11:32-44 Lazarus, Mary’s brother, has died. Martha 
has told Jesus that he would not have died had Jesus been 
present, but that the Father will grant whatever Jesus asks. 
Jesus has said to her: “Your brother will rise again, 
(v. 23), which she takes to refer to the general resurrection 
Jews expected at the end of time. Jesus has answered: “I 
am the resurrection and the life”  
 
Next Weeks Readings: Lamentations 3:17-26; 1 Peter 
1:3-9; John 6:35, 37-40 

Dec 2024  —Feb  2025 editions of “Our Daily 
Bread” is now available at the table by the sound 
system.  A $2 donation per booklet is suggested. 

2025 Church Calendars ($8.00) - Only 1 calendar left 

and can be purchased in the office Tuesday to Friday 9 

am—1pm or on Sunday in Sarnia after the service, see 

I would like to thank all the volunteers 
that helped make the 2024 Believe in 
Magic Bazaar a success!! Although 
we do not have a dollar figure, I feel it 
was a total success as we had a great 
day, with lots of laughing & great fun. 
That's what makes the day special! Thank you to all 
the Parish Members, Moms, Dads, Spouses, Sons, 
Daughters, Grandchildren, Sisters & Brothers in-
laws & Friends of our Families. From Start to Finish: 
Advertising to Set up and Take down, from Lifting to 
Decorating or Just Being here for Support !  Without 
any one of you, we could not have done the job that 
was done on Saturday!!!! Thank you, Thank you, 
Thank you!   
Your Bazaar Convenor, Barbara Pajuk  

http://bible.crosswalk.com/OnlineStudyBible/bible.cgi?version=nrsa&word=Mark+14%3A25
http://bible.crosswalk.com/OnlineStudyBible/bible.cgi?version=nrsa&word=Isaiah+24
http://bible.crosswalk.com/OnlineStudyBible/bible.cgi?version=nrsa&word=John+11%3A23


 

 

Serving Schedule:  
PA Monitor: Andi Beer 
Greeters:  Neil Passingham & Gord Loeven 
  

In consideration for persons with reactions to perfumes, you are requested to come to church ‘au natural’. 

The next Creative Word will be Novem-
ber 8th, 7 pm at the Rectory.  
 

The Inn of the Good Shep-
herd Food Bank are desper-
ately in need of food items. 
Over 100 families use the 
Food Bank each day with 
40% being children. Please 
support these organizations 

with Food Donations.  The Inn of the Good Shepherd 
could use empty water bottles (to fill with liquid dish soap) 
& empty margarine containers (to fill with flour and  
sugar). 

 E-Mail Addresses - As many of you are aware, any urgent 
messages, prayer requests and general information is be-
ing emailed to anyone who has provided us that infor-
mation. If you would like to begin receiving these emails, 
please let Valerie know in the office, or email  
allsaints.sarnia@gmail.com   
 

Stamps—Please remember  to save your stamps for the 
Bible Society.  Stamps can be placed in the containers lo-
cated at the doors of the church in Memorial Hall or give 
them to Esme Gander.  Thank you.  
   
 

Memorial Flowers—Anyone wishing to bring flowers from 
the altar to a shut-in or ill parishioner please see a Chancel 
Guild member immediately before or after the church ser-
vice. Thank you.  
 

A reminder—That anyone may request that flowers be put 
on the altar on any Sunday in memory of loved ones or in 
honour of a special event etc.  If you wish to do so, please 
contact Valerie in the business office (344-5167) to make 
arrangements.  A donation to help offset the flower costs 
for that Sunday will be gratefully received.  

Bible Crossword events will be held on 
the 2nd Monday of each month at 1:30-
ish, at the rectory. This month will be a 
week later, as the  2nd Monday is  
Remembrance day.   Bible Crossword 
will be November 25th  

“From the Pantry” 
Available now, homemade soup, $6 and 
dinners $12 each.  Includes various 
soups, mac & cheese, dinners  and 
more to come.  

MARK YOUR CALENDAR   
PLEASE NOTE ** (This Tuesday, 10:30 am Walk
   ing Group with a 11:30 pm Lunch.  
   This week is Victory Buffet. 
          (Every Wednesday, 10 am & 7 pm 
                         Bible Study at the Rectory. 
 
Nov 8 7 pm—Creative Word, Rectory 
 
Nov 18 1:30—ACW meets, Parish House 
 
Nov 25 1:30 pm—Bible Crossword, Rectory  
 
Dec 6 6 pm—Christmas Feast, Parish Hall 
 
Dec 9 1:30 Bible Crossword, Rectory 
 
Dec 13 7 pm—Creative Word, TBA 

In his letter, Bishop Todd asks us to “Please give 
generously to this year’s Say Yes! to Camp Huron 
campaign and help to grow a brighter future for 
young people in the Diocese of Huron and beyond.”   
 
To make an online donation go to  
www.canadahelps.org/s/6hzREM   
You can also mail a cheque, payable to Anglican 
Foundation of Canada, 80 Hayden Street, Toronto, 
ON   M4Y 3G2, with “Huron Says Yes!” in the memo 
line. 

A.C.W. MEETING  
 

The ACW  will meet on Monday,  
November 18th at 1:30 pm in the  
Parish House.  All ladies are welcome.   

http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwj4rrGSu4nXAhUh0IMKHVGkCksQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.dealdashreviewed.com%2F2016%2F10%2Fdealdashs-fun-fall-essentials%2F&psig=AOvVaw0O1uV3iyyQZpcGidD3x3Ul&ust=1508

